
Sharing the Success
The South Dakota State Library, an SD

Department of Education division,
formally recognized the 2023-26

awardees of the 21st Century School
Library Award.  Congrats, Shelly Rath

(pictured) and Dan Conrad (West
Middle School) and Jennifer Backhaus

and Cher Daniel (Rapid Valley)

October 10, 2023
Board of Education Study Session on Enrollment, Boundaries and Facilities 

RCEC Room 202 @ 5:30 PM or Live on YouTube

COMING UP

Rapid City Area Schools has partnered with Rapid City Fire Department to provide
opportunities for high school students interested in a career related to Fire and
Emergency Medical Services. This program will give students insight into the

careers with hands-on training and other valuable skills for pursuing a career in the
field while also gaining school credit for participating. 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
WRAP UP 

October 3, 2023

Agreement for Services with Monument Health 

Add a little bit of body text

Rapid City Area Schools will work with Monument Health to provide staff
with voluntary wellness screenings and flu shots. This is something the school

district has offered to district staff, annually for over 20 years. The wellness
clinics will be conveniently located in the district’s buildings to increase

accessibility for staff members. RCAS will cover costs of the flu shot and the
wellness screening for each staff member, retiree, or spouse on the RCAS

health plan. 

RCAS Student Cadet Program Opportunity

https://library.sd.gov/LIB/SLC/21stCentAward.aspx

